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TO:  Legislative Operating Committee (LOC) 
FROM: Clorissa N. Santiago, Legislative Reference Office, Senior Staff Attorney 
DATE:  October 5, 2022 
RE: Oneida Nation Assistance Fund Law: Public Comment Review with LOC 

Consideration 
 
On September 2, 2022, a public meeting was held regarding the proposed Oneida Nation 
Assistance Fund law (“the Law”). The public comment period was then held open until September 
12, 2022. The Legislative Operating Committee reviewed and considered the public comments 
received on September 21, 2022. This memorandum is submitted as a review of the written 
comments received during the public comment period. 
 
Comment 1 – Government Administrative Office: 
 
Lisa Liggins (written):  Please see the comments below regarding the Legislative Analysis 
associated with the Oneida Nation Assistance Fund law: 
 
Lines 14, 36, 38-39 – “…Government Administration Office…” Correct to: “…Government 
Administrative Office…” 
 
Thank you. 
Lisa Liggins 
Secretary 
Oneida Business Committee 
 
Response 
 
The commenter requests that the legislative analysis be revised to provide the correct name of the 
Government Administrative Office. The legislative analysis will be updated to reflect this change. 
 
LOC Consideration 
 
The Legislative Operating Committee agrees that the legislative analysis needs to be updated to 
reflect the proper name of the Government Administrative Office. 


